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CLIENT ALERT
COVID-19 Benchmarking Survey Results

March 18, 2020

As part of our continuing commitment to help our clients address the effects of COVID-19, we are providing the initial, 
anonymized, and aggregated results from our benchmarking questionnaire.  We continue to gather information and update the 
responses, but given the rapidly changing environment, we wanted you to have this information sooner than later.  

Our teams are working around the clock to address these and other impacts.  Please reach out if you need assistance, and above 
all else, our best wishes for your continued good health.

For more information, please contact the professional(s) listed below, or your regular Crowell & Moring contact.

Peter Eyre
Partner – Washington, D.C.
Phone: +1.202.624.2807
Email: peyre@crowell.com

Daniel R. Forman
Partner – Washington, D.C.
Phone: +1.202.624.2504
Email: dforman@crowell.com
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